St. Vincent de Paul 2016
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On December 19, 2016, Lions Club Recording Secretary, Don Hudson,
presented a $500.00 cheque to St. Vincent de Paul in support of their annual
purchase of Christmas hampers. Pictured, along with the Christmas hampers
donated, are (from the left) Lion Gary Price, St. Vincent de Paul Society
officers, Vice President Mike O'Goman, President Ted van Adrichem, Treasurer
Peggy Hartman, Lions Don Hudson, Tom Hall and Grant Gibson.
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